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‘God is my strength, in whom I trust.’ Psalm 18 
 

Rupert and Zach raising money for Tearfund – January 2025 

Rupert and Zach were concerned after conversations at home about poverty. They became 

interested in the work of Tearfund partnering with local churches in poor countries to help 

tackle poverty. The children wanted to send something to the families that were hungry to 

help them. They talked about how what they were feeling was compassion, one of our 

school’s values. Then they thought about some ways to raise some money to send to Tearfund 

and decided to attempt to climb the height of Ben Nevis between now and Easter by climbing 

the stairs 6 times every day. They will be trying to raise some sponsorship money for this by 

asking family and friends. Good luck boys, we are very proud of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


